
Lead Pastor
June Board Meeting


Win’s
	I have three wins for the past month. The first win is that attendance has stayed strong at the beginning of summer. In the Summer, we often see a dip in attendance, but we have maintained an average of over 400 people as of last Sunday. A second win is that the landscaping is done and looks terrific. I am thankful for the team that worked so hard in getting bids, putting together the plan, and overseeing its execution. Lately, a win was being able to attend the General Council. It was a blessing to worship and do business with the Alliance family as a whole. I am very excited about the upcoming President of the Alliance, and I am thankful for the leadership of John Stumbo over the last 12 years.

Challenges
	I am praying for direction and wisdom right now, as I start to formulate in my mind where we will go in the sermon series over the next year, what God has for a direction for Greensburg Alliance Church, and over some possible opportunities that could become available for some of the staff here at GAC. I would not say this is a challenge, but it has been heavy on my heart as I prepare to take some time to master plan and build out the preaching schedule for the fall, winter, and summer.

Monthly Goals
	I have three goals before our next board meeting: two professional and one 
personally.
Plan out sermon series.
Master plan for direction
The ability to step back and enjoy the process of Dylan and Maria’s Wedding










